
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Overbury Street 

Liverpool L7 3HJ 
Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

Friday 3rd March 2023  
 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 

We have had such a busy week and thoroughly enjoyed World Book Day yesterday! Please look 
at all our lovely Twitter pictures, thank you to our staff for preparing our Reading Café and a 
variety of learning/stories/Masked Reader and to our visiting readers too. 
 

During our prayer assembly this week, we reflected upon the importance of ‘Encouragement’ 
and how important it is to encourage others and seek guidance from God.  
 

Cafod Lenten workshops are taking place over the coming days to teach the children about daily 
reflections during Lent and working for the ‘Common Good’ of others. With this in mind, I ask 
that you continue to remember that as adults and children, we should be kind to all others and 
treat others with respect and kindness at all times in and outside of school.  
 

We have emailed all parents a set of dates for the coming month in the lead up to Easter so you 
are up to date with forthcoming events. These dates are also available to view on our school 
website: www.stannescatholicprimary.com  
 

We have a lot of children bringing in their own pencil cases and rubbers, they do not need to as 
we have plenty in school, we also encourage children to put a line through their work if they 
make a mistake so children gain understanding that it is OK to make a mistake.  
 

REMINDERS 
LOST PROPERTY: Please make sure your child’s items are labelled and checked regularly, we 
cannot be responsible for items that are lost in school.  
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POW ASSEMBLY: Alder Class will be leading our weekly POW Assembly on Friday 10th March at 

2.30pm, families are welcome to attend.  

DINNER MONIES: The weekly dinner cost have now increased to £10 from last Monday.   

EASTER RAFFEL: Our School Council will be selling tickets for our big raffle (for our Lent Charities) 

over the coming weeks, they are 20p per ticket and children can bring 20p’s into school.  

STRIKE DAY- NEU UNION: The next dates for strike action will be 15th and 16th March and further 
information will follow to any affected classes.   
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
 
Head Teacher 
 

 

  


